
RETIRED MEN'S ASSOCIATION OF GREENWICH, Inc. (RMA) 

Invites you to its meeting June 21, 2023 at 10:45 a.m. 

First Presbyterian Church, 37 Lafayette Place, Greenwich, CT 
The program will also be shown on Webinar: https://bit.ly/30IBj21  

 

“Prostate Disease, Complexities of Cancer Detection and 
Treatment” 

 

Panel Discussion moderated by Dr. Jeffrey Puglisi 
 

Four doctors affiliated with Greenwich Hospital will discuss various aspects of prostate 

cancer, the second most common form of cancer in men after skin cancer. It is highly 

treatable if detected early, and the death rate from it has declined substantially over the 

past 30 years. Nevertheless, approximately 35,000 die from it each year in the U.S. 

 

Moderating the discussion will be Jeffrey Puglisi, MD, president of the Greenwich 

Medical Society and also affiliated with Glenville Medical Concierge Care. Panelists are 

Bruce McGibbon, MD, Associate Professor of Clinical Therapeutic Radiation and 

Medical Director Greenwich Hospital Radiation Oncology; Daniel Petrylak, MD,  

Professor of Medicine (Medical Oncology) and Urology and Chief, Genitourinary 

Oncology, Smilow Cancer Center; and Michael Karellas, MD, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Urology. 
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Topics for discussion will include prostate cancer symptoms vs. benign prostate 

enlargement; various methods of screening and testing for prostate cancer, including 

blood tests, biopsy, MRI imaging and genetic markers; therapeutic approaches, including 

active surveillance/watchful waiting, surgery, radiation, androgen deprivation therapy, 

and combination therapies; the role of prostate specific antigen (PSA) tests; side effects of 

present treatments, and potential outcomes of watchful waiting; and opportunities for 

prevention. Note the special start time, this week only. 

 

https://bit.ly/30IBj21


Our speaker on June 28 is Stephen Meskers, State Representative of the 150th 

district, and chair of the House of Representatives Commerce Committee, on 

“Connecticut’s Future Business Climate.” 

    
 
The Greenwich Retired Men’s Association offers a free program every Wednesday that is open to the public, both men 
and women; no reservations are required. Our social break starts at 10:40 AM followed promptly by our presentation 
which this week will be at 10:45 AM.  Programs are at the First Presbyterian Church, 37 Lafayette Place in Greenwich.  
For additional information see www.greenwichrma.org or contact info@greenwichrma.org.  

 

mailto:info@greenwichrma.org

